

Newsletter - April / May 2018

The Okines Food Co-Op welcomes you to our newsletter!

What's happening this autumn:

- 1. Read about our new products and specials
- 2. Are you interested in monthly ferment boxes?
- 3. Deva O'Wheel new assistant coordinator
- 4. Wanted: Free-range egg suppliers
- 5. Required: Police check for members
- 6. Events: Garden tucker lunch
- 7. Reminder: Outstanding membership fee
- 8. Info: Jill away
- 1. In our shop: new stock of high quality **sprouting mix** be quick, it might not last long!

We also have some **specials** to offer. The following will be an extra **10% off for April/May** or until stocks last:

Conventional coconut milk powder

Rooibos Tea

Tasmanian Black Tea

Tasmanian Green Tea

Dried figs

Citrus peel

- Hi to those members who have expressed interest in the Southern Wild ferments. Ronald has decided to go with an individual box delivery once a month rather than a group order to the co-op. You can order a changing selection of organic, locally produced Sauerkraut, Pickles, Miso, Shio Koji, Kimchi and Tempeh (optional). The link is: https://southernwild.com.au/membership/
- 3. Great news! **Deva O'Wheel** is to be our assistant coordinator. If you are unable to get in touch with Jill, contact Deva for general co-op enquiries (see right side bar)
- 4. Do you know someone who could regularly supply us with **genuine free-range eggs?** Please get in touch with us!

Documents and Downloads:

Find our current pricelist, order forms and up to date stock info here on our website.

Location and Opening Hours:

540 Old Forcett Road, Dodges Ferry (in the community garden)

Open Tuesdays 2pm-5pm and Sundays 9.30am-12noon (10.00am-12noon July-September)

Contact:

Jill Vaughan (co-op coordinator)

Ph: 0439 411 440

Deva O'Wheel (assistant

coordinator)

Ph: 0402 228 321

Nat Siggins (House Manager)

Ph: (03) 6265 7016

Feedback:

We would love to hear from you about any comments and wishes! If you have any product preferences, you know about possible suppliers, have enquiries about events, your membership or just want to make general comments on the shop,

Please feel free to talk to Jill, our cashiers, or send an email to:

okines.food.coop@gmail.com

- 5. Have you completed your Police check yet? Several are due for renewal and others have not been submitted. Please contact Jill for further info if you are unsure of your status. Forms and guides are available at the Community House office or in the co-op.
- 6. Due to Easter Monday there is no **Garden Tucker** in April. The next one will be on **May 7**th don't forget to join us for lunch!
- 7. We would like to remind our members who have not paid their **2018 memberships** yet that in fairness to others please to do so asap.
- 8. Jill will be away on holiday for the first two weeks in May. Please contact Deva for any enquiries.

We thank you all for supporting the Okines Food Co-Op and wish you a good start into autumn!

